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Joint Advisory on COVID-19 Outbreak

June 23, 2021

The recent COVID-19 outbreak has concerned our community. As a result, we are taking measures
within our community to protect everyone, especially our most vulnerable. These measures include
restricting access to our respective government offices and limiting services. Some of our local
businesses are also taking their own measures to protect the community. We are also asking all
residents to practice the Safe Six plus One and keep to their social bubble.

Teslin Tlingit Council (TTC) and the Village of Teslin (VOT) ask that all residents, visitors, and
potential visitors to Teslin and the TTC Traditional Territory behave with the utmost safety and
respect. To those considering visiting the region, we ask that you consider waiting until the
outbreak subsides. Right now, we are only open to respectful, responsible visitors.

If you are planning to visit Teslin, we ask that you commit to following the guidance issued by the
Chief Medical Officer regarding responsible travel through rural communities. We also ask that
you keep tuned to any public health advisories and notices, practice the Safe Six plus One, and
keep to your social bubble.

The Yukon and Teslin have done an incredible job in preventing the spread of COVID-19
throughout the pandemic. We are inspired by the care that our community and others have taken
to ensure that our communities are safe and healthy. This effort puts us in an excellent position to
be quickly past this latest challenge. We are all waiting for the day when we can gather without
concerns or restrictions. We are not there yet, but we hope to get there sooner than later with your
cooperation.

Sincerely, Sincerely
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